Lake Meadows Board of Directors Meeting
September 20, 2020
Lake Meadows Pavillion

A meeting of the board of directors was held pursuant to notice to the membership. The
following were present:

Jules Cox

Terry Ricker

Jeff Williamson

Michael Omland

Tony Seaton

Also present were Glenn Davis and Donna Coffey.

There was discussion concerning the Quick Guide to the restrictive covenants. These are Tony
Seaton’s opinions and guide. It is not to be adopted by the Board or Association. The board will

continue to give input for another week before it is finalized.

Lights coming into the neighborhood on the sign. The cost is minimal and the board wants to
do so. Michael will get pricing on the solar lights for the sign and will report back to the board.

October 7, 2020 is the date of pool closing by Dave’s Waves. Volunteers may come and assist.
Dock concerns with the refilling of the lake. We will make sure that Mark DeFluiter has the
resources necessary to assist the lake rising. We may have a work day and take out the walkway

which is Oct. 3 at 9 am.

Playground Update: Terry Ricker and Jules Cox were involved. There is a committee who may
continue to work on this issue.

Speeding in the neighborhood. Everyone still needs to be vigilant of speeders in the
neighborhood.

Annual Party- Due to Covid, the board has decided to not have an annual picnic.

Policy for Pavillion was discussed — People are encouraged to use the pavilions for larger
parties, but should notify the neighborhood ahead of time by email.

There was a motion to adjourn. Next meeting is scheduled for 12/13/2020.
This meeting lasted 44 minutes.

Tony Seaton, Secretary
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